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For Immediate Release: 
 
CENTERVILLE: Who decided Easter egg hunts should be just for children? Centerville-Washington Park District is hosting a 
different kind of Easter egg hunt this year. Let your flashlight guide you, as this egg hunt, for ages 18 and up only, will take 
place after the sun goes down. Just like the children’s version, participants will want to collect all the eggs they can -- some of 
them will be filled with more than candy! Prizes will include gift certificates to local restaurants, stores and entertainment 
venues. In addition to the hunt, there will be other contests and games. 
 
The Flashlight Egg Hunt is being held Friday, March 22 from 8:30 – 9:30 p.m. at Forest Field Park, 2100 E. Centerville Station 
Road, in Centerville. The event is free, but registration is requested. Visit cwpd.org or call 433-5155 to register. 
 
The Centerville-Washington Park District was established in 1959 and currently operates seven community parks, eight 
nature parks, and 33 neighborhood parks in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information on these, or other 
programs, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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